
Hi everyone 
 
Some good news for a change.... 
 
Just a very quick message to let you know that our very own Jon Windover has 
now become a Dad. I am told that wife Anna gave birth to a bouncing baby girl 
"Katie Anne" who apparently weighed in at 7lbs at about 2:45am on Monday 
morning. Mother and baby doing well. 
 
I am sure you would all want me to pass Jon and Anna best wishes from his 
many friends at the Bar and around the airport. Good luck to the pair of them - 
Now all their troubles really start - sleepless nights and dirty nappies and all 
that!!!! Have fun.....  
 
John 
Biggin Hill Airport Users Database 
 
PS. Thanks to all who have passed me some of those missing email addresses -  
please keep them coming though - still lots missing.... 


